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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Region VIII
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF TACLOBAN CITY
Tacloban City

POSTING CERTIFICATION

This is to certify that the Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) 1st Semester 2023
of Schools Division Office of Tacloban City has been posted in the agency website/Bids

and Awards Committee Bulletin Board of the Schools Division Office of Tacloban City on
July 14, 2023.

Issued this 14t day of July, 2023.

JUDELLA RUIZ-LUMPAS, EdD, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

Real Street, Tacloban City, Leyte 6500 Tel. No. (053) 321-3207 (SDS) |§1-3745 (ASDS) | 321-2271 (Personnel) | 321-8081 (Planning & SGOD)

DEPED Tacloban City Division
Brgy. 54, Real Street Tacloban City
Telephone No.: 053-832-2904

Email Address: sdotaclobancity@gmail.com
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